
Announcements 
 
April 29 Pastor Christ Russell will be our morning worship 

speaker in view of a call. 
 Following the morning worship is a potluck fellowship. 

Please bring soup, sandwiches and desserts (pre-cut). 
 Following the fellowship will be a time of meet and 

greet. 
 
May 6 New Bible Study, “I Am A Church Member” begins 

Sunday evenings at 5:00 p.m. the study is for all 
members and will count toward a news members class. 

 
May 6 Special Presentation on Church Safety. Led by Jerry 

Williams at 6:00 p.m. 

May 6 VBS Workers meeting at 4:00 p.m. This year VBS will 

be June 18-22 in the evening from 6:00-8:00. There is a 

sign up sheet located in the Ministry Opportunities Area  

May 19 Renewal Ranch believes that bringing awareness to 

the devasting effects of addition can be broken through 

a relationship with Jesus Christ. The Rally for 

Recovery will be held Saturday, May 19 at the Conway 

Expo Center starting at 5:30 p.m. More information 

check the board in the Ministry Opportunities Center. 

May 20 Wedding Shower for Kelsey Cooper and Tyler Cantrell 

from 1:30 p.m.– 3:00 p.m.  They are registered at 

Target, Bed, Bath and Beyond, Walmart and Millyns. 

  
“Growing Disciples Who Follow God,  

Love People, and Share Christ” 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Sunday Budget 
Offerings: 

March 5:   $8,212.00 
March12:   $6,442.00 
March19:   $6,516.40 
March 26:  $4309.00
  

March: $25,479.40 
 

Deacon of the Week 
5/6/18 

Steve Overton: 857-1987 
Larry Morell: 857-3639 

5/13/18 
Dennis Wheelus: 857-5689 
Jerry Williams: 857-9292 

5/20/18 
Kelly Mabry: 970-9218 

George Lewis: 968-6328 
5/27/18 

Dennis Wheelus: 857-5689 
Jerry Williams: 857-9292 

 
May Lock-up: 

Kelvin Whitlock 
 

March Newsletter Ministry Staff: 
Al Ray Taylor - Minister of Music & Senior Adults 
Jonathan Whitlock- Minister to Students & Missions Ministries 

 
Worship Schedule 

Bible Study  9:30 a.m. 
Morning Worship 10:45 a.m. 
Evening Worship 6:00 p.m. 
Wednesday Services 6:00 p.m. 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Jonathan Whitlock 

Associate Pastor and Minister to Students and Missions Ministries 

Al Ray Taylor 

Associate Pastor and Minister of Music & Senior Adults 

MUSIC & SENIOR ADULTS 

 

Wasn’t Easter Sunday a wonderful day! We began the service 
with the baptism of two young men. We then worshiped with 
the choir as they presented the musical, “Victory, A 
Proclamation of Easter.” Jonathan then led us in the 
ordinance of the Lord’s Supper. Yes, it was truly a wonderful 
day! 

 

Our choir will continue to meet on Wednesday evenings at 
7:00 through the month of May. As is our custom, we will take 
a break for the summer, reconvening August 22.  

          -------------------------------------------------------------- 

On Thursday, March 22, thirteen of our senior adults traveled 
to Wye Mountain to view the daffodils and have lunch at the 
lodge on Petit Jean Mountain on way home. I had fun...I think 
everyone else did as well! 

 

Our next outing will be to Conway to the Hidden Valley Catfish 
House (Payton Creek) on Thursday, May 3. We will leave from 
the church parking lot at 4:00 p.m. We should return to 
Russellville around 7:30. I will post a sign-up list on the 
Ministry Opportunities Bulletin Board for all who are 
interested in making the trip. This is a buffet meal. Cost per 
meal is around $16.00 for Sr. Adults. 

Sharing Jesus Without Freaking Out 
We have begun a new study on Sunday evenings at 5 with the stu-
dents entitled Sharing Jesus Without Freaking Out by Alvin Reid. This 
study focuses on connecting the gospel story with our own, and how 
to share our story in everyday conversations with the people we 
know. “We take hope in the fact that Jesus will return, but in the 
meantime, we walk on this earth with a commission to take this glori-
ous good news to others. It’s a blessing more than a burden, and the 
more we see how great our salvation is in Christ, the more this be-
comes obvious.” 
Graduate Recognition 
We will be recognizing graduates on Sunday, May 20th, during the 
morning worship service.  
Plano Mission Trip 
We are currently making plans for our summer mission trip to Plano, 
TX. We will be partnering once again with Brent Sorrels with  
PanAsian Outreach as well as Plano Vietnamese Baptist Church and 
Redeemer Vietnamese Baptist Church. We will leave Sunday after-
noon, June 24th, and return Saturday afternoon, June 30th. More in-
formation will be available soon. 
Engage Missions Camp 
We will be taking our students to Engage Missions Camp at Camp 
Paron this summer during the week of July 16-20. Please see  
Jonathan Whitlock for more information about the camp and how to 
register.  
Wednesday Nights 
Every 2nd and 4th Wednesday nights, the students are involved in mis-
sion projects. If you know of opportunities for our students to serve, 
please contact Jonathan Whitlock. “For even the Son of Man did not 
come to be served, but to serve, and to give his life as a ransom for 
many.” (Mark 10:45) 


